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We have filed the enclosed Notice of Withdrawal of an Amendment Request to
Facility Operating License DPR-77 with the Office of the Federal Register for
publication in the next available issue of the FEDERAL REGISTER. This action
closes TAC No. 82801.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

David E. LaBarge, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate 11-4

Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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